Message to: Child Survivors of the Holocaust   Melbourne

From: World Federation of Jewish Child Survivors of the Holocaust & Descendents 

President: Stefanie Seltzer., New York. 31.7.2020

Dear Vivian 

Most grateful to you for sending me your newsletter; very strong message to survivors at this time!

I do know some of the individuals, but only a few—but with good memories of those.

I will try to share this letter with as many of our members as possible.

In many of the States in the US we are also in the second wave of Covid 19——all we can do is to be vigilant and hope for better days!

Please, do continue to stay in touch and let me hear from you!  

Much love

Stefanie


From: Mark Elster,   CSH  Canada :


This is such an uplifting and thoughtful idea contacting us in Vancouver Canada 
I feel as if I found a new extended family 
Lena’s last name is the same as my mothers 
From Chelm in Poland
Shana Tovah to all
Mark Elster CSH,  (Chelm Poland) Vancouver Canada. 

Sent from my iPhone


